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City of San Dimas Office of the City Manager – Update December 14, 2020 

Latest Updates: 
 
Local: 
 

• Day 7 of 12 Days of San Dimas is here! Tune in at 6:00pm for a LIVE Broadcast of all the cute and 
creative elves in action as well as the announcement of the winner! 12 Days of San Dimas Broadcast — 
City of San Dimas (sandimasca.gov) 
 

• Emanate Health Hospital will be hosting a virtual meeting on Facebook live to answer any of the 
communities’ questions regarding the COVID-19 vaccine and distribution. The Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 16th at 11 AM, at Emanate Health Facebook for more information on the pandemic and the 
following issues: 
 

• Establish the severity of the current COVID-19 surge and its potential impact over the holidays 
• Encourage commitment to MaskUp and support of other public health guidelines 
• Educate communities about the COVID-19 vaccine, its effectiveness, and the timeline and phases 

for distribution 
• Explain the meaning of the 15% ICU bed availability and the impact of personal responsibility 

during stay-at-home orders 
• Emphasize Don’t Delay Your Care. Emanate Health continues to provide safe outpatient 

surgeries, emergency care and COVID-19 treatment 
 
County:  
 

• The first doses of COVID-19 vaccine has arrived in Los Angeles County and has started the distribution to 
health care workers and those in long term care facilities in accordance with the California Department of 
Public Health Allocation Guidelines.  
 

• The Los Angeles County Public Health will be holding a virtual COVID-19 Vaccine Town Hall meeting. On 
Thursday, December 17, 2020 6:00PM – 7:30 PM. Meeting details will be coming soon, in the mean time 
Submit Questions for the Los Angeles County COVID-19 Vaccine Town Hall. 
 

State: 
 

• The Western States Scientific Safety Review Workgroup completed and  recommended the Pfizer vaccine 
safe for public use. Click the link to view the summary of findings from the Western States Scientific 
Safety Review Workgroup. 
 

• Governor Newsom launched “Vaccinate All 58” campaign based on the safety and equity as first 
vaccines arrive in California. The Drafting Guidelines Workgroup is developing the California specific-
guidance for the prioritization and allocation when supplies are limited,  the Community Advisory Vaccine 
Committee is providing input and feedback on the planning efforts and resolving barriers to equitable 
vaccine implementation and decision-making. 
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